
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

Dear Member,

Important Changes to Vaccine Dose Requirements to Enter the Club

As of tomorrow Saturday 30th April 2022, in order to enter the Club, Government regulations 
will require everyone to have had 2 doses of vaccine if it has been longer than six months 
since your first shot. If you are within 6 months of having had your first dose you can
still enter the Club, but you must ensure that you have booked your second dose.
This regulation will be valid until 30th May 2022.

For further information please go to the link below to view the Dosage Schedule for 
Vaccine Pass.
https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/pdf/vp_t1_ENG.pdf

Stay Safe and Healthy.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club
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